
Chairman’s Welcome Message 

 

Good evening and welcome to Kilmarnock Harriers Annual Awards 

evening. We are here to celebrate the success of our athletes 

achievements over the last year at National, West, Ayrshire and Club 

level. Each member gives their all in pursuit of a new personal best 

whilst ultimately having fun and enjoying themselves. This is only 

achievable with very active volunteers including the trustee board, 

general committee, coaches, registration volunteer and parent helpers 

who aid the daily running or the club and at events across Scotland. It is 

their commitment and enthusiasm that allows the club to operate at the 

highest level, which we simply could not function without. It is not only 

the club that recognises our amazing volunteers as scottish athletics 

recently honoured one of our longest serving members and dedicated 

volunteers with the ‘Volunteer of the Year’ award. Hugh Rankin is a most 

deserving recipient of this accolade and is a truly inspirational figure to 

us all. 

 

Just one final message. We made big steps this year, becoming a 

charity, re-structuring, organising a highly successful 10k event to name 

a few. These are all part of the club modernisation projects active in the 

club. So let’s achieve together with positivity and enthusiasm! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
Hugh Rankin receiving ‘Volunteer of the Year’ award at  

scottishathletics awards ceremony 


